10.10.16
· HMIe report return
HMIe Inspection Report distributed for discussion.   As a school, we had to discuss and decide how our school has moved forward since the inspection took place.  All parents will get a copy of the report. 
· Twitter
Currently sitting at 71 followers.   Twitter was discussed and  the importance of retweeting and tweeting regularly to keep the momentum going.   Staff have been reminded to use the blog which will automatically attach to Twitter.
· Values and vision
Spoke about the exercise that took place at Parents Night and the values and visions that came up a lot. The issue of Faith not getting picked was discussed and all agreed that Faith was important but people tended to stick to the most popular values.
· Movie Night
Decided to make it during the day and invite Grandparents etc. This would give people who wouldn’t normally have an opportunity to attend.   Parent Council will organise. A donation box will be present.   Movie to take place on Tues 15th Nov.   P1-3 in the morning and P4-7 in the afternoon.   Infants will watch The Secret Life of Pets and the upper school will decide themselves.
· Date of next meeting
Thursday 10th Nov – 6:00pm
· AOB
Christmas Fair flyers to be sent out as soon as possible.
P7 will write letters to various companies and produce posters for the community.
Santa will be arranged at the Fair and the party. 
Santa photos will be emailed to people rather than printed.
A post will be put on the blog about buying a table at the fair for sellers who wish to attend.   Each table £10.
Clowns to be discussed with the children.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Bingo Night raised £195.   



